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Dear Patients,

We would like to inform you, after 7 years with the Victoria Surgery; Dr Victoria Hunter has taken the decision to resign from her partnership at the practice.

Patients registered under Dr Hunter will continue to be cared for by the other GP’s at the surgery and notified of their new registered GP in the near future.  If you have any concerns regarding this matter please contact the Practice Manager in writing.

Dr Hunter will be greatly missed by her patients and colleagues and I am sure you will join with us in wishing her well.


Yours sincerely

GP Partners



Dr I Sultana
Dr S Khalid
Dr E Allen

Practice Manager:  Jo Shaw
Dr V Hunter 
Dr J Pallister
Dr A Yeatman
Dr S Lovegrove
Dr I Chapman
Dr N Harpur
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